Dear Parents/Guardians,
Thank you for visiting the Cavallini Book Fair website!  We are exceptionally grateful for this PTO initiative and always appreciate the accompanying benefits.  Please note that all students will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair with their class on February 6th or 7th.
Lastly, parents can also purchase books through the online bookstore.  Keep in mind, a percentage of all proceeds are donated to the USR PTO and are ultimately used to support our schools. 
We hope that students enjoy this year’s Book Fair.  As always, thank you for your participation and support.
Sincerely,
James McCusker
Principal


****Please copy and paste link to visit our Book Fair website
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://www.scholastic.com/bf/emilcavallinimiddleschool 

